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4th March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The classrooms are all ready for our children to return to school, and you have seen 
all of the information ready for Monday and we are still hoping to welcome you back. 
However, you need to be aware that unfortunately there has been an emergency 
closure of school due to no running water in parts of school today. School have been 
working with Severn Trent water and emergency team from the Local Authority 
throughout the day and early evening. 
 
The school will remain closed and emergency repair work will commence on site 
tomorrow (Friday 5th). School is being supported by the Local Authority with a site 
risk assessment regarding the feasibility of regarding safe reopening. Please be 
aware that it may not be safe to reopen all parts of the school site on Monday 8th. 
 
We will inform you as soon as possible, please could I ask that the school phone is 
kept clear to allow us to deal with this emergency and should you need to contact 
school about anything urgent we would ask you to use the  
info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk email instead. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Mrs Hannaway and Mr Edgar 
Headteacher and Chair of Governors 
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